
  
   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Romeo & Juliet - Wednesday 13 July 2016 - Year 9  

 

I'm writing to confirm arrangements for the "Romeo and Juliet" trip to the Garrick Theatre in London on 

the above date. 

 

Pupils will be attending lessons one and two as normal. We will be leaving school at 11.00am from outside 

the White Hart and the show finishes about 5.00pm. We would hope the journey back to school will take 

no longer than two hours but you should allow for traffic conditions. If there are any hold-ups, we will 

inform you via the English Department Twitter feed (@BWSEnglish).  

 

Contrary to what we said in an earlier letter, boys will be required to wear school uniform during this trip, 

although they need not wear their blazers. They will also require a packed lunch and will need to carry 

medication at all times, if necessary.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this trip please do email me.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

CJ Ennew  

Head of English  

cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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